I wish to register a strong objection to the proposal of Lab Tech to demolish the ex Trust House
Forte Building/Travel Lodge on the corner of High Holborn and Museum Street.

My main grounds are that the proposed structure is totally inappropriate for the area and is
proposed to be purposed as offices. We do not need more offices here; we need attractive,
human scale buildings whose prime purpose should be to provide achievable housing for the
categories of people on whom our society depends.

Kind regards
Hilary Smith

Hilary A Smith

9 Betterton House
Betterton Street
LONDON WC2H 9BT



